
South Channel Association reminds all our members who may be opening cottages soon - as 

well as everyone on the water at this time of year - to take cold water boating precautions. 

Watch the video at SmartBoater.ca (search: cold water). 
 
Go to www.smartboater.ca/public/videos/ 
 
In the video search bar enter Cold Water. It will show the ‘cold water boot camp’ video.  
 
This is an excellent teaching video of what happens in cold  water and what to do if you end up in it. 
Be safe, wear your life jacket and enjoy the spring season. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ooYpExsMtDR9zEnFr6LXC-cuWut5Viwi8yjHbBhdiKodRUsrOpROWMJ4RiJIFtZDqQ1q2JpogPXKlRLiuxQrV6n4JEaffow5uYFP5Jmk5wkHmXCRivPDty8n9Lg9qLuRTZhf_t671W9WQvnHIRsJJqbr3Nfbl38JuDFTLO6Ug_-ySTKFE79UVmPu6CKjZUkWKv4qiCxoWTn1gecCrX1D7HdVo1Y_rRLA-2JeL1P5lEj_c2LcONxMJyg3grA8FgPrSntQ8lwb-S9N0Jg8mKoMqw==
http://www.smartboater.ca/public/videos/
http://www.smartboater.ca/public/videos/?utm_source=FOCA+April+Elert+&utm_campaign=FOCA+Elert+April+2012&utm_medium=email

